
30th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

We are excited to announce that starting this year, we can provide lockers for all Year 9 and Year 10 
students.  

You will be automatically charged for a locker.  If you wish to hire a locker for your child, please login 
to the parent portal to make the payment before the below deadline. If you do not wish to hire the 
locker, please ignore this charge. All unpaid charges will be removed from your child's account by 
the end of February. 

By completing this form, you agree to the payment, terms and hiring conditions stipulated in the 
form below. 

https://forms.gle/CkVLSxDiPVEr7NY86 

LOCKERS WILL ONLY BE ISSUED IF THIS FORM HAS BEEN COMPLETED AND THE TOTAL FEE HAS BEEN 
PAID IN FULL BY THE DUE DATE. 

Hire: $40.00 
Security Deposit: $20.00 
Total: $60.00 

Due date to complete this form: Tuesday 4th February 2025 
Due date for payment: Monday 10th February 2025 
Locker issue date: Wednesday to Friday 12th to 14th February 2025 

Students will be informed via Schoology of the time slot when their class will be issued their lockers. 
They are required to bring their own padlock and key on that day. 

The security deposit refund will be credited to your child's school account at the end of the school 
year if the locker is clean, empty and undamaged, and the padlock has been removed. 

Historically Year 7 & 8 are not regular locker users, however they may request for one and this will 
be issued if there are any remaining after the Year 9 and 10 students have been assigned. 

Should you have any questions, please email golflands@elim.school.nz 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Michael McKenzie 
Middle Years Deputy Principal 
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